
Salento, Italy

Rosé
This wine boasts a 

bright pink color with 
coral reflections and an 

intense bouquet of fruity 
and wildflower aromas. 

Its palate is silky and 
characterful, with fruity 

persistence. Serve at 
12–14°C, perfect with 
fish soups, grilled fish, 

white meats, and soups.

Distributed by Elite   Wines®

Salento, Italy

Rosé
This wine boasts a 

bright pink color with 
coral reflections and an 

intense bouquet of fruity 
and wildflower aromas. 

Its palate is silky and 
characterful, with fruity 

persistence. Serve at 
12–14°C, perfect with 
fish soups, grilled fish, 

white meats, and soups.

Distributed by Elite   Wines®

Salento, Italy

Rosé
This wine boasts a 

bright pink color with 
coral reflections and an 

intense bouquet of fruity 
and wildflower aromas. 

Its palate is silky and 
characterful, with fruity 

persistence. Serve at 
12–14°C, perfect with 
fish soups, grilled fish, 

white meats, and soups.

Distributed by Elite   Wines®

Salento, Italy

Rosé
This wine boasts a 

bright pink color with 
coral reflections and an 

intense bouquet of fruity 
and wildflower aromas. 

Its palate is silky and 
characterful, with fruity 

persistence. Serve at 
12–14°C, perfect with 
fish soups, grilled fish, 

white meats, and soups.

Distributed by Elite   Wines®

Salento, Italy

Rosé
This wine boasts a 

bright pink color with 
coral reflections and an 

intense bouquet of fruity 
and wildflower aromas. 

Its palate is silky and 
characterful, with fruity 

persistence. Serve at 
12–14°C, perfect with 
fish soups, grilled fish, 

white meats, and soups.

Distributed by Elite   Wines®

Salento, Italy

Rosé
This wine boasts a 

bright pink color with 
coral reflections and an 

intense bouquet of fruity 
and wildflower aromas. 

Its palate is silky and 
characterful, with fruity 

persistence. Serve at 
12–14°C, perfect with 
fish soups, grilled fish, 

white meats, and soups.

Distributed by Elite   Wines®


